
 
 

44-16 (to the Fraternal Standing Committee)  
From the Fraternal Relations Committee  

 
 

The Fraternal Relations Committee recommends that the 44th General Assembly APPROVE that 
the Evangelical Presbyterian Church extend the current Articles of Agreement with the St. 
Andrew’s presbytery of Argentina through 2025.  

 
Rationale: Acts of the Assembly 09-03 defines the Fraternal Agreement with longtime, and 
highly valued Fraternal Partner, the St. Andrews Presbytery of Argentina.  Whereas both 
ecumenical committees are working collaboratively on a renewed fraternal relationship to be 
presented at the 45th General Assembly of the EPC (2025) the committee recommends 
continuing the formal relationship as the “articles of agreement” are being developed. 
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